
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2021! Issue 75 
Welcome to Woodside’s May newsletter, we hope you all 

enjoy! We would like to welcome any recommendations 

you may have to add in our monthly newsletter. For 

example; poems, short stories, jokes or any other 

comments.  

            
   

 



 

 

 

                                                                                 
 

This month’s Birthdays are: 
                                                                  

Daphne P 

Thelma S 

Brenda R 

We would like to wish them all a very happy birthday for 

their special day. 

  
 

 

  

Update 
 

 

As things are easing up, on the Covid 19 front, we are seeing 

restrictions beginning to lift, we will keep you posted regarding 

changes to visiting and taking loved ones out. It is lovely to see 

families coming through the doors again, and to see the looks 

on your loved ones faces is priceless. With lockdown restriction 

easing we are hoping to welcome back outside entertainment 

and things can start to feel somewhat normal again. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Entertainment  

                                                              

Knitting  

Board games  

Playing cards   

Singing 

Pamper days   

Internal visits from Families   

And lots more! 

Getting to know our staff  

 

Getting to know our staff 

 We have a new senior on the team, Jo-Ann, who has taken a step 

up from healthcare assistant, we hope you will welcome her to 

her new role, she has been with us since January 2020. 

 

 



 

 

 

                           Round up     

 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding at this 

difficult time.  

Here at Woodside, we would like to reassure you all we are 

doing all we possibly can to keep our residents and staff safe to 

the best of our ability and we thank you for your patience and 

kind words.  

We have now all received our second dose of the vaccine! 

To remind everyone - visits are made by 15 MINUTE 

appointment slots please book in advance as spaces are being 

taken up rapidly as, you all can imagine the excitement of seeing 

your loved ones again, please allow 20 minutes, as we ask you to 

carry out a lateral flow test prior to entering the building.   

Please do wear your masks. There are also rules in place for 

social distance visits to keep your loved ones safe from COVID-

19 such as using the mobile phone you can call when your at the 

window to talk to your loved ones. 

 

    

 

 

       

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We would like to say a big 

Thank You !!! 
As you are all aware the building works are progressing nicely, 

some of which we are now using. We have created a new dining 

space, with a W.C situated at one end, there are also four bedrooms, 

all with en-suite shower rooms, these are off one end of this space. 

Hopefully, in the not so distant future we will be complete and we 

can have a grand opening, we will keep you posted on this. 

We would like to thank you all for your co-operation and 

understanding, as well as your continued support at this continuing 

difficult time. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time 

to read this newsletter. Stay safe and take care, hope to see you all 

very soon. 

 

Love Woodside 

xxx 
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